

November 8, 2013

Mr. Denny Hair Patton's Third Army Living Historians 30446 Joseph Rd Hockley, TX 77447

Dear "General Patton",

On behalf of the Houston West Chamber of Commerce Staff and Board of Directors, I want to extend my personal thanks to you for your support in leading the Pledge of Allegiance and bringing historical military vehicles to our recent Salute to Veterans Luncheon last Friday, November 1st at the OMNI Houston Westside Hotel.

Salute to Veterans is an annual heartfelt tribute that gives the Chamber and our guests an incredible opportunity to show our gratitude to the men and women who so bravely served or currently serve. As Americans, it is our privilege to live in a country in which freedom is protected – the freedom to be an entrepreneur, the freedom to own a company, the freedom to stimulate the economy, and the freedom to give back to the community and our nation.

This year, we were able to highlight our Greatest Generation: the Veterans of World War II. We heard stories about their courage and perseverance along with honoring hometown World War II heroes with the Heart of Service award.

We truly appreciate the dedication of your time and resources and could not have done this without The Third Army Living Historians's direct support. A portion of proceeds from this event are benefitting: the Houston Parks Board, the Houston Wing Commemorative Air Force, the 6th Cavalry Historical Association, Jim Morton Historical Fund, and Patton's Third Army Living Historians.

fou were aut standing!

Sincerely,

Jeannie M. Bollinger
President & CEO

Houston West Chamber of Commerce

Jeannie M. Dallingen